HISTORIAN AND MEDIA RELATIONS OCTOBER NEWSLETTER



Happy Halloween! It is hard to believe that we have already started out second quarter; thank you for making the first quarter so great. Keep those reports coming in. My wish for this year is to see the report spread sheet 100% full.



Please send in your reports in on a weekly basis. I will post the reports on the spread sheet every other week. Sending in on a weekly basis will help me keep the web site updated.



Reporting is particularly important. Reporting keeps everyone informed and if we see no reports we can reach out and help, if needed. Please remember all information is valuable. Each report must have it own report form on it.

Media



Please send in pictures, use social media, newspapers, flyers, and YouTube. Report on any form you use for getting out you message.

Carol Long, Chairman